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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF
MAY 20-21, 2017
Saturday
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Butch Adkins (RIP)

Requested By:  The Carrington Family
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  John Hall (RIP)

Requested By:  Roger and June Young
Sunday
10:30AM 
Mass


Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
WEEK OF
MAY 22-26, 2017
Monday

No Mass  
Tuesday
12:00 Noon
Mass
   Intention:  Maryann Maida (RIP)


Requested By:  Prucha Family
Wednesday      
9:00 AM
Mass
   Intention:  Marianne Paterson (RIP)


Requested By:  Carolyn Hoover
Thursday 
9:00 AM
Mass

Intention:  Peter Fournier (RIP)


Requested By:  Robert and Janet Swords
Friday

No Mass
THIS WEEKEND OF
MAY 27-28, 2017
Saturday
5:00 PM
 Mass 
   Intention:  Butch Adkins (RIP)

Requested By:  JoAnn Archie
Sunday
8:00 AM
Mass


Intention:  John & Catherine Hall (RIP)
Requested By:  Jim and Phyllis Hall
Sunday
10:30 AM
Mass


Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
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DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.



Altar Flowers
Donated By:  Becky and Danny Weatherly

In Memory of:  Virginia Freyou
BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
May 22-28, 2017

In Memory of Petra Rascon

"All tithes of the land, whether in grain from the fields or in fruit from the trees, belong to the LORD, as sacred to him."  Leviticus 27:30
OPERATING BUDGET
Fiscal Year 7/1/16 through 6/30/2017
Annual operating expense budget:
 $540,244
Actual 5/14/2017: 5,086.97
Gifts were in envelopes and in loose cash/checks 

With a Weekend Mass attendance total of 426
Other 5/14/2017 not used for operations totaled $265.00
DONATE FROM YOUR SMART PHONE
St. Therese offers a mobile version of our online giving page to make it easy for you to give anytime from your smart phone.  Simply scan the image you see here using your phone’s QR code reader or go to www.sttheresechurch.info and locate the online page.
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We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express, debit cards and savings/checking drafts.

There is no need to sign up every year for a new account, simply log in to your existing VANCO account and update any payment information or other changes you would like.
MAY SECOND COLLETIONS


May 27-28
Diocese Home Mission



BINGO UPDATE
On May 15, 2017, Bingo attendance included 26 players (4 parishioners) and 12 Bingo volunteers; the total deposit was $284.  Donations to St Therese during 2017 total $11,000.  To volunteer for Bingo, please contact Carol (694-4915) or Terry (824-9028).  To volunteer for concessions, contact Milton (694-7500).  

CORRECTION TO MAY 14 BULLETINS
The Mother’s Day flowers were donated by the Theresians, in memory and in honor of all Mothers.  

EARTHKEEPERS VBS NEEDS YOU!

The EarthKeepers VBS focuses on Pope Francis’ encyclical On Care for Our Common Home (Laudato Si’), as well as

related Scripture and Church teaching. The goals laid out for this VBS include:

· Introduce children and their families to our obligation as Christians to care for all of God’s creation (including people and the rest of nature).

· Present a solid biblical basis for caring for creation, in a way that children can easily understand.

· Model care for creation through the VBS itself, from reducing consumption and waste to being thoughtful about reuse and recycling.

· Lead children and their families to take concrete steps to become better caretakers of creation.
You are invited to join our VBS team! Master Gardners, Moms, Dads, Teens and Grandparents! Vacation Bible School is scheduled for June 26-30, 2017 from 9:00 AM – 12:00 Noon.

For questions or to volunteer contact Nadine McGrady at 693-5939 or N.McGrady@StThersglo.org
DO YOU LOVE YOUR LORD?

ARE YOU WILLING TO LEARN?

Wanted: Caring, Faithful, Loving Persons to join our K-5 Faith Formation program as a 5th Grade Catechist, classroom assistant, crafters and more.  Remember, Jesus does not call the qualified, He qualifies the called. Contact Nadine McGrady at 693-5939 or N.McGrady@StThersGlo.org to volunteer.
COOKING FOR CROWDS
The Theresians will be hosting a free training on food safety May 25 at 1 pm in the Social Hall.  "Cooking for Crowds" A Volunteer's Guide to Safe Food Handling presented by Glenn Sturm Extension Agent.  The training is recommended for anyone who volunteers in the kitchen or brings food to church gatherings.  Pre-registration is required to ensure enough teaching materials a sign-up sheet is on the bulletin board please sign up by May 21.
CONGRATULATIONS!

Congratulations to Justen Anderson and Deanna DiSpirito on receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation on Sunday, May 21. 

Please continue to keep them in your prayers. 

Virginia Symphony Under the Stars
Enjoy an early summer evening of music under the stars. Bring your lawn chair or blanket, picnic supper, and the entire family. Free. Walter Reed Hospital campus, Main Street, Gloucester, Saturday, May 27, beginning at 8 pm.  The Cook Foundation has reserved the Church parking lot for the Virginia Symphony Orchestra.  They will begin to park here at 6:30 PM.  Thank you for your cooperation.
SAVE THE DATE!
Saturday, June 24th, 2017 from 8:00am-4:00pm. Please join the Office for Black Catholics for a Women’s Day of Reflection. Pam Harris and Candra Parker invite us to come together as Sisters in Christ to spend a day of prayer, reflection, and talk. The day of reflection will take place at St. Paul Catholic Church/ 909 Rennie Ave, Richmond, VA 23227. For questions please contact the Office for Black Catholics at email obc@richmonddiocese.org or by phone at (804) 622-5262.

SOCIAL JUSTICE COMMITTEE

The Social Justice Committee meeting will be held at Sweet Tooth Café in the courthouse area on Friday, June 2 at 7:00 PM.  Agenda includes, but is not limited to; the homeless, prison ministry, migrant ministry, Catholic Charities Outreach, and the food pantry.  Hope to see you there!  

WHAT IS THE PASTORAL COUNCIL WORKING ON

St. Therese Catholic Church

May 3, 2017

· Parish Budget approval
· Parish Council election results

· Update on BINGO  
Parish Directory Update 
· Parish Bulletin Update
Parish Council retreat 
Newsletter Update 
Neighborhood Communities Progress
· Community Social Events 
· Facebook Project Update

ARE YOU A NEW PARISHIONER?

Often people attend Mass at this parish for several years, but never register.  Registering in a parish is a declaration of your desire to part of a Catholic Community and to make a commitment to the life of St. Therese parish community.  Being a registered parishioner makes the process much easier when it is time for infant baptism, religious education registration, weddings, when asked to be a baptismal or confirmation sponsor, and even funerals.  A registered parishioner receives all parish mailing.  Registration forms are in the magazine rack in the Commons or you may call the parish office for more information and a registration form.
BINGO PLEA TO THE PARISH
The Charitable Gaming Board is seeking a Financial Officer/Treasure, and on Monday nights, we have openings for Assistant Bingo/Game Managers, Callers, and Floor Sales personnel.  To volunteer for Bingo, please contact Terry 824-9028 or Carol 694-4915; for Concessions please contact Milton 694-7500.    
 “Peter and John prayed for them that they might receive the Holy Spirit.”





Sixth Sunday of Easter





May 21, 2017








